NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

A public hearing has been set for Tuesday, January 19, 2021, at 9:00 a.m.
the Rogers County Board of County Commissioners Meeting Room, located
in the Rogers County Courthouse at 200 South Lynn Riggs Blvd. in
Claremore, Oklahoma. The hearing will be for the purpose of receiving
comments on the CDBG Lowry Road Phase II Water System
Improvements (17300 CDBG 18) recently completed by Rogers County
RWD #3. The Board of County Commissioners will submit Closeout
Documents to the Oklahoma Department of Commerce within 30 days.
Citizens are requested to participate in the hearing to express their views on

the performance of the County and RWD #3 in regard to the completion of
this community development project.

‘\(_) X SA,
Posted thisS_“_\_ day of January, 2021. At¢ hauGy S‘\ . o

Tz
. s 5
- .. " i
/} , i oEAL 5
By b ST K b o 2 53
Ro %COme Clerk U 7R, RS
//I O......6$y\\\
’//,lUN LW
Hipmnw
L
= B g
ToQ c
| &6 & =
5 ] - Q
< 9 5
O ' b
2 v TUA
. B = 3
(2] w
(o]

Y0 40 31VLS

YWOHVD



